
HGS Choir

 2022-2023


Welcome back to a wonderful, fun packed year at HGS!! The choir 
program is made up of 4th-8th grade. They will meet once a week on 
Tuesdays after school 3:00pm-4:00pm.


Students will meet in Mrs. Provence’s room in the St Thomas Building 
after dismissal ends at 3pm. Pickup will be located at front of the St. 
Thomas Building next to the Office. You can park in the church parking 
lot and walk across to pick up your child.


All choir members are expected to sing in school mass on Monday’s and 
participate in concerts Please print your child’s name, and sign your 
name. This ensures that you have given your consent to allow your 
child to participate. I am looking forward to meeting your child, and 
watching them excel through music!


Love and Music

Provence Crnko


Child’s Name: ____________________________________ 


Parent’s Signature: ______________________________


